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OFFICE OF THE BISHOP 

Dear Mar i l yn . 

Greetings from Yei in South Sudan. M y name is Hi lary Adeba and I am the Bishop o f the 
Episcopal Diocese o f Ye i . 

I am wr i t ing to express our profound appreciation to the Angl ican Rel ief and Development Fund 
o f Canada for the generous support they gave us for complet ing the bui ld ing o f our pediatric 
ward at Martha Medical Centre o f the Diocese o f Yei . We have come to know from our 
committed partner Poppy and her husband John Spens who were first w i th us as mission partners 
but now have moved back to Winchester in England that the support came from the Canadian 
Relief and Development Fund. 

We very much wish to appreciate the assistance from the Canadian Anglican Relief 
and Development Fund. We will be able to build a bigger ward that will 
accommodate over 30 children who are vulnerable from malaria, a killer disease in 
this part of the world. With the first small ward, children's survival rates have been 
greatly enhanced. And we will be able to save the lives of many more children when 
the new building is completed in 3 months time. 

Once ap^rrffTThanlk so much. 

Bishop 
Bishop 


